
FREE PARKING AVAILABLE  
AT HARRISON PATH STATION

Beginning Oct. 1, 2022, in partnership with the Town of Harrison, 
a limited quantity of free parking passes will be available from the 
Office of Safety and Security for HCCC employees and students.

The parking deck is located at Harrison Parking Center, 890 South 3rd 
Street, Harrison, NJ 07029 (conveniently located next to eastbound 
PATH). The PATH ride between Harrison Station and the Journal Square 
Transportation Center is one stop and is approximately 9 minutes long.

Supply is limited for this pilot project; availability is on a first-come, 
first-served basis.

Employees and students are responsible for their own PATH  
fares/tickets.

Contact Safety and Security for 
more information at (201) 360-4080 
or visit the office at the Student 
Center, 81 Sip Avenue.
This arrangement is a pilot program and may be terminated at any time.


